
 

The Tillett Family 

Where We Are Now 

We’ve been located in the Middle East 
(Zahle, Lebanon), teaching at a 
Christian school.  Lebanon is a tiny 
nation directly north of Israel.  Though 
it has seen (and continues to see) a great 
deal of political difficulties, Lebanon is a 
fabulously beautiful nation with some 
truly wonderful, God-honoring people.  
We enjoyed the time we’ve spent in 
Lebanon thus far and are excited to 
return later this year.   

Ready to go. 

Continued on page 2 

Living in Lebanon has been an eye-opening experience for us.  
Going in we had many misconceptions about the Middle East, 
Arabs, and Muslims.  By God’s grace, we’ve learned a lot, and we 
are eager to share with our brothers and sisters in Christ some of 
the things God taught us in Lebanon.  If you sense a part or all of 
your congregation might desire to hear our stories and the stories 
of our siblings in Christ in Lebanon, please contact us:  

westillett@gmail.com    or 219.869.7834  

PC(USA) Mission Co-Workers in Lebanon Rev. Wesley, Rita, Tobias, and Kidest Tillett 

Where We Were 

We ran into problems with our visa 
paperwork and were required to return 
to the US for a time.  We are in the US 
from April till August.  Our “home 
base” is Rensselaer, IN. 
 
As Mission Co-Workers of the 
PC(USA), we’d love to connect with  
as many Presbyterians as we can during 
our brief time here in the US.   

What We’ll Do 
And What We Won’t 

We are happy to try to accommodate 
your desires when it comes to sharing 
our stories with you.  Whether that 
means talking to your Youth Group, 
presenting at a Sunday School class or 
missions committee meeting or some 
other venue, our aim is be a bridge 
connecting the Church in the US with 
the Church in Lebanon.  Unless 
specifically asked by our hosts to do so, 
we will not be asking for financial 
support for our ministry or other 
ministries/programs in Lebanon.   
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